
.. 

• 

TThffi: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

March 18, 1996 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Councilmembers James Singer 

Brooks Compton 
Susan Lienesch 
James Reppert 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant Clerk of Council Peggy Whisman 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mr. Hom brought attention to correspondence recently received by the City of 
Centerville from State House of Representative Robert Corbin relative to support for a 
change in the speed limit on 1-675 to 65 MPH, thus establishing one consistent speed 
limit on said interstate . 

Mayor Beals advised that the Annual Volunteer Salute has been scheduled for 
Thursday, April 11, 1996 at the Gallery at Yankee Trace. Invitations are in the process of 
been mailed. 

Mr. Hom reviewed for Council a recommendation from Superintendent of Golf 
John Miller relative to the purchase of a pond aerator for The Golf Club at Yankee Trace. 
Mr. Miller recommends that said purchase be made from the Wolf Creek Company for a 
total price of $12,366.66. Council concurred with the recommendation submitted by Mr. 
Miller. 

Mr. Hom proposed the location of a sports-type snack grill bar for golfers at The 
Golf Course at Yankee Trace, along one wall and in one area of the academy room during 
the golf season. This would provide a more relaxed atmosphere for golfers before and 
after the game is played. 

Briefly discussed by members of Council was the reappointment of James Durham 
as a member of the City Planning Commission. Upon contact by Council Liaison C. 
Mark Kingseed, Mr. Durham expressed his desire to continue his service to the City of 
Centerville in said capacity. Council concurred with said reappointment. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 
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